
  

Hosted by SDMF, this event is free and open to the community.   

Two Neuropsychologist Fellows from Children’s Hospital  

will present on the topics of attention difficulties and executive  

functioning, with a Q & A period to follow.   
 

Contact Laura Olteanu (lolteanu@sdmfschools.org) with questions 

Please join us for our first  
Parent Education Night!  

Attention Difficulties  
and Executive Functioning   

Thursday, March 23, 2017  from 6:30-8:00 pm 

Ben Franklin Elementary Library 


